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Rural property owners are responsible for ensuring their systems operate properly 
and safely. If you have a septic system on your rural property, you will benefit from 
attending this virtual workshop.

This workshop is free and includes a homeowner information package. Workshop 
participants may pick up a package at their participating county office prior to or 
after the presentation.

Septic Sense: solutions for rural living
Understanding and taking care of your septic system

Online workshop presented by the counties of Lac Ste. Anne, Leduc, Parkland, 
Wetaskiwin and the Alberta Onsite Wastewater Management Association

Date: Wednesday, Feb. 23

Time: 7 to 9 p.m.

Location: online via Zoom

Register: online at www.leduc-county.com/septic-sense

For more information or registration assistance, contact Kim at 780-387-6182 or 
kimb@leduc-county.com.


